
From: Michael Gutierrez
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Cc: Langenegger, Jared, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fees Study
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 4:25:07 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Hi,

I would like to oppose the elimination of the annual camping passes. I do not believe this is in
the best interest of the community or the state. This will only deter attendance. In addition, to
charge the same price for primitive and developed camping spaces does not make the least bit
of senseto me. Developed camping requires more upkeep and cost so how would it makes
sense to charge the same for both. One option I would support is to only allow annual camping
passes to NM residents.

Mike Gutierrez 
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